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I strongly oppose SB 210. There is NO data showing the established, standard 

practice of mail-in voting for Oregon elections to be either erroneous, flawed, 

compromised, or a disservice to voters in any way. Do not change a proven system 

that allows the most Oregonians to participate in the election process simply because 

of a partisan agenda.  


